
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 

May 6, 2015 


The Graduate Council met at 12:30pm in 129 Himes with the following members present: Byerly 
(ex officio), Chance, Day, de Queiroz, Eades, Euba, Gansle, Kelso, Lindau, Marks, Matthews, McKillop, 
Nardo, Reeve (ex officio), and Taylor. Absent members were Mocan, Ortner, and Spivey. 

Minutes of April 1, 2015 

The minutes from April 1, 2015 were motioned for approval by Taylor, seconded by Matthews, 



departmental examination of student credentials, with the Graduate School admitting applicants 
based on departmental recommendations with very little screening in the Graduate School. 

I am happily off to Stanford with a Blaustein Fellowship for 2015-16, and a nice retirement package 
from LSU. But as I have told some of you already, I regard this as a change in funding source more than 
retirement. I will continue to advise graduate students, write papers and proposals, and perhaps teach 
a class occasionally. 

Academic Affairs Report 

Revee thanked Dean Byerly and Assistant Dean Marie Hamilton for their contributions to the Graduate 
School as they both retire. 

LAW Center: On April 1st the LAW Center merged with LSU. The Graduate Council needs to consider 
having a representative from the LAW Center serve on the council. The LAW Center has joint degrees 
with LSU programs and master's degrees. The university is reviewing issues like graduate faculty, 
promotion and tenure, etc. in order to incorporate the LAW Center. Byerly proposed that the Graduate 
Council submit a 
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supports this concentration and if there is a need for this concentration for students. Gansle motioned 
for approval if the documentation is received by the Graduate School, Euba seconded, and the motion 
was passed. 

New Business 

Psychology Name Change: The Psychology Department requested a program name change for the 
Cognitive and Developmental Psychology program. The new name would be Cognitive and Brain 
Sciences program. This is a specialization/track within the department and not an official concentration. 
The new name would better reflect the nature of the program, cover a larger set of topics, and will assist 
students in finding better jobs. The department has hired two new faculty members for this program. 
The department created an EEG Neuroscience laboratory for students in this area. Kelso motioned for 
approval, Day seconded, and the motion was passed. 

SPESS Curriculum Changes: The School of Plant, Environmental and Soil Sciences submitted curriculum 
changes for the masters and doctoral degrees. The 




